
Kudos: Tirzah Harper 

A graduate student in Pitt’s School of Social Work interning at a DHS provider agency wrote to Allegheny 

Link managers to praise service coordinator Tirzah Harper for her help with a difficult case. “Tirzah was 

respectful, courteous, and timely in figuring out a plan of action and followed through to the end. I 

appreciate the level of service that was provided through Allegheny Link,” the student wrote, 

additionally praising Tirzah’s “incredible work ethic.” 

  
 


